Student Forum on Sustainable City: Circulation Society and Low-Carbon City in Beijing, China

To celebrate the inter—school academic agreement between Nagoya University and
Beijing Normal University, Student Forum on Sustainable City: Circulation Society and
low—Carbon City was held in Beijing on November 25, and 4 instructors/staff members
and 7 students (2 instructors and 4 students from NUGELP) from Nagoya University
participated in this forum. During the forum, each university presented their research,
and students exchanged their ideas after the presentations. NUGELP students who
joined this forum got a good inspiration through communicating with Chinese students.
In addition to the forum, they also conducted site—visits related to the forum topics
during their stay in Beijing, which was also shared with their fellow students after the

trip.






